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• 3/1 Officers were dispatched to Kingsway High School for a harassment incident. A 

juvenile was charged and released to their parent with a pending court date. 

• 3/2 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Franklin Street in Swedesboro. 
During the stop, officers found several warrants for the driver. The driver was arrested 
and turned over to the New Jersey State Police. 

• 3/3 Officers responded to a call for service in the area of Broad Street in Swedesboro. 
While on the scene, officers found several warrants for one of the individuals involved. 
The individual was arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/5 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of US RT 322 in Woolwich 
Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver was 
arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/6 School resource officer and patrol officers were dispatched to Kingsway High School 
for a large fight. Five juveniles were involved in the altercation. All five juveniles 
received juvenile charges and were turned over to their parents. 

• 3/8 Officers were dispatched to an unconscious person call in Woolwich Township. Upon 
their arrival, officers quickly discovered the individual was suffering from an overdose. 
Officers promptly deployed Narcan and started life-saving measures. The individual 
gradually regained consciousness and was taken to a local hospital. 

• 3/9 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Oak Grove Road in Woolwich 
Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver was 
arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/10 Officers were dispatched to South Harrison Township for the report of an assault. 
Upon the officers' arrival, they identified the accused. He was arrested, charged, and 
released with a pending court date. 

• 3/13 Officers were dispatched to the area of Oldmans Creek Road for the report of a 
theft. Upon their arrival, they were informed the victim's vehicle had been entered 
overnight. Officers took the report for several stolen items and canvassed the area for 
video surveillance. 

• 3/15 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Kings Highway in Woolwich 
Township. During the stop, officers observed the driver under the influence. The driver 
was arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 



• 3/17 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Kings Highway in 
Swedesboro. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver was 
arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/22 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Oldmans Creek Road in 
Woolwich Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver 
was arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/22 Detective unit concluded an investigation into fraudulent checks being cashed at a 
local bank. The suspects were arrested and charged with check fraud. 

• 3/22 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Kings Highway in Woolwich 
Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver was 
arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/23 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of US RT 322 in Woolwich 
Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver was 
arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/23 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Oldmans Creek Road in 
Woolwich Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver 
was arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/26 Officers were dispatched to South Harrison Township for the report of a 
disturbance. Upon the officers' arrival, they identified the accused. He was arrested, 
charged, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/29 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of US RT 322 in Woolwich 
Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver was 
arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/29 Detective Unit charged two individuals with multiple catalytic converter thefts 
dating back to September. The individuals were linked to multiple thefts throughout New 
Jersey. Individuals were charged on a summons with pending court dates. 

• 3/29 Officers conducted a motor vehicle stop in the area of Stone Meeting House Road in 
Woolwich Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the driver. The driver 
was arrested, processed, and released with a pending court date. 

• 3/29 Officers received an anonymous tip involving trash cans being run over by a pickup 
truck in the Swedesboro Woolwich area. After a quick investigation, officers located the 
suspect and charged them accordingly. 

• 3/30 Officers conducted a pedestrian stop in the area of RT 45 in South Harrison 
Township. During the stop, officers found a warrant for the individual. The individual 
was arrested, processed, and turned over to Camden County Jail. 

 


